

Maney Hill Newsletter

29th April 2016

Dates for your diary

May

2nd – May Day Bank Holiday 3rd & 4th – Reception Weight/Height checks 4th – Parents' Evening Drop-In 5th – Y1 Class Assembly 9th – SATs Week 9th – Year 5 residential 19th – Y6 to Dovedale 22nd – PTA Fun Run 25th – Reception R Class Assembly 27th – Staff Training Day

June
8th - Y4 Cricket Tournament
10th - Choir visit
w/b 13th - Y1 Phonics Test Week
15th - Area Sports Day
17th - Choir visit
22nd - Reception H Class
Assembly
23rd - Reception to Safari Park
24th - Y6 to Sutton Park
24th - Choir visit
27th - Y6 to Drayton Manor
29th New Reception half days
29th - Y4 to Botanical Gardens
30th Transition Day

July

5th – Music Concert
6th & 7th – Y5 Buddies Assembly
9th – PTA Summer Fayre
w/b 11th Reports out
13th & 14th – Olympic Theme Day
14th – Y4 to Hindu Temple
19th – Open Afternoon &
Parents' Drop-in
19th – Reception Party
20th – Leavers' Production
21st – Leavers' Party

September

22nd - last day of year

5th Staff Training Day

Contact Us

Maney Hill Primary School Maney Hill Road Sutton Coldfield B72 1JU

0121 464 9673

enquiry@maneyhill.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher:

Mrs S Whitehead BSc NPQH

Deputy Headteacher: Miss J Cipko BSc PGCE **Dear Parents and Carers**

This week we had the Book Fayre in school with high quality books available for all ages and interests. Thank you to Mrs Freer, Mrs Brown and the excellent Year 6 volunteers for running the event. As a reward for selling books, we in turn receive a generous donation of books for school which will be shared amongst the classes.

It's a Bank Holiday weekend with school closed on Monday 2nd May. Our Greek families will be celebrating the Greek Easter on Sunday 1st May. This week has been Passover, ending on Saturday. Whatever you have planned for the long weekend, I hope you and your family have a lovely time.

Mrs Whitehead

Year 1 visit to Sutton Library



On Monday 25th April, Year 1 visited Sutton Coldfield library where they enjoyed a story time session. Staff at the library used drama and visual aids to bring the stories alive. Children thoroughly enjoyed the experience and the chance to explore the library.

Mr Lynch

Sainsbury's Vouchers



The collection period for Sainsbury's Vouchers is coming to an end. If you have any, please send them into school as soon as possible.

Many thanks to everyone who has sent in vouchers.

Year 4 Maths Inspire Workshop

Thank you to all of you who came along to the Year 4 Maths Inspire Workshop.

We had a great time using our maths skills to solve the Maney Hill Murder Mystery.

Miss Bates







Class of the Week

Congratulations to **Year 6** who are our 'top class' during lunchtimes.



| Reception H | Madeleine Dexter Panayiotis Dimitriou |
|-------------|---------------------------------------|
| Reception R | Emily Vaughan Molly Webb |
| Year 1 | Cayden Buttler Aimee Culley |
| Year 2 | Ruby Jefferson Romilly Farr |
| Year 3 | Zac Johnson Ruhani Shinh |
| Year 4 | Maddie Tross Iliana Michael |
| Year 5 | Whole Class |
| Year 6 | Shailan Srikanthan Darcey Farr |

